
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
As an Oregon resident (Bend) and a committed voter, I encourage you to support House Bill 2578, 
establishing small-dollar matching for elections. Small donor public financing empowers small donor 
participation in elections while holding elected officials accountable to the people. Help your 
constituents and help Oregon be a good example. Pass HB 2578. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sandra Thompson 
Monterey Pines 
Bend, OR 97703 
 
 
 


